## 18 October 1969

Dr. William E. Thornton N.A.S.A. Manned Spacecraft Center Houston, Texas

Dear Dr. Thornton,

I am a television newsman by profession, and I was recently introduced to the wonders of collecting autographs. I find it a fascinating passtime.

I should like to respectfully ask if you would be so kind as to autograph the enclosed photograph of yourself. I am attempting to complete a collection of autographed photographs of all the astronauts.

Thank you very much for taking the time to read my letter.

Most respectfully,

Robert M. Ancell, Jr.

31. xii .69.